
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2, 2012 
 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO. 2012-1002-016 
 
 

To          :   All Governors, Component Society Presidents,   
                 Secretaries and Treasurers of the NCR, Central Luzon  
                 and Southern Tagalog Regions and Specialty Divisions, 
   Chair of Affiliate Societies 
 
Subject         :   PMA – Philhealth Reach Out 
 
 
        Please be informed of a Joint PMA – Philhealth Forum on November 
6, 2012 from 9:00AM to 3:00PM at the PMA Auditorium. Your 
participation in this forum is of utmost importance since issues and 
concerns on new circulars, unreleased checks and ID’s, Landbank ATM 
applications, and case rates shall be tackled. There will be Information 
Booths by the Philhealth and a PMA Registration Area. 
 
        The Engagement Process for Accreditation by the Philhealth through 
the PMA shall be discussed. The NCR will be the pilot area. 
 
        We enjoin all concerned to attend this important event. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
  
 
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D. 
PMA Secretary General 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
PMA President  

 


